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Dear Parents

We are very excited to be offering Reception Forest 
School sessions starting in the Spring half term. 
Sessions will begin on the following dates and happen 
weekly until the end of the academic year. 

Forest School sessions

Tulip: Mondays: Start date 20th January 

Bluebell: Mondays: Start date 20th January 

Daffodil: Tuesdays: Start date 21st January

Snowdrop: Tuesdays: Start date 21st January

Sessions will continue weekly from these dates.

Forest School encourages children to explore the outdoors while developing skills of 
independence, language and communication, problem solving, decision making, raising 
self-esteem and managing risk through small achievable tasks. 

The Forest School sessions will take place within the school grounds during the school day. 

To find out more about the Forest School ethos and why we feel it is such a great opportunity 
for our children at Grange Park please click the link Forest School information slides

Children will be attending the sessions in all weather conditions, as long as it is safe to do so. 
To ensure your child is dressed accordingly please ensure they have a puddle suit and 
a pair of wellington boots which can stay in your child’s locker. Please only bring in 
these items if your child does not already have them in school. 

We look forward to sharing this exciting enrichment opportunity with the children!

Kind regards
 
The Reception Team 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1LZozazwyJxrdY3_BbgLpH9VdVh4MUucNsIO4wJy0oso/edit#slide=id.g6295dfe91a_0_58

